
 

Press Release  on Summoning Gurung again 

 

 

The West Bengal Commission  for Protection of Child Rights has again summoned the 

Gorkha Janmukti Morcha Supremo  Bimal Gurung   to appear in person on 10th 

October, 2017 at the Commission’s office  for ransacking the  car carrying school 

children in Darjeeling by GJM supporters today. The Commission had summoned him 

earlier also and sent the proclamation notice for using children in political processions 

during school hours. But the Commission had received no response from their end for 

which the Commission was constrained to pass its recommendations and had asked the 

Police and the concerned departments to draw the criminal proceedings against him. 

They are not only repeating the offence, their protest is taking more dangerous shape for 

the children in Darjeeling. Today’s incident can be fatal for the children in car. 

The Commission again expresses its grave concern and is taking the matter seriously. 

 Please find the letter of summon to the GJM Supremo.  
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